
Bailies ofBennachie

Mr G Tough

1Chelsea Lane

Inverurie

BennachieCentre

Chapel of Garioch

Inverurie

AB51 5HX

22/07/02

Dear Mr Tough,

Iam writing to thank you for very kind donation of books belonging to the

late Dr Robert Scott to the Bailies. They are all very interesting a will

make a valuable addition to the Bailies Library. They willbe available for

referenceat the BennachieCentreand are much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Fred Gordon

Senior Bailie
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